
 

  

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

     ‘Growing together at the Heart of God’s Community’   

       3rd October 2025 - Our “Value for life” is “Truthfulness”.        
           The value of Truthfulness: "The truth will set you free". John 8:32 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
           
 

Head Teacher’s Hello                                                       

Dear all 

Thank you to everyone who joined us for the Macmillan Coffee Afternoon last Friday—it 

was wonderful to see so many attend and were thrilled to share that the silent auction was 

a great success. A special mention goes to our year 6 pupils, who were outstanding 

ambassadors for the school throughout the event. As we continue our journey together, 

let’s remember that we are all human—working side by side for the                              

benefit of our children. Growth comes through shared experiences,                             

learning from our mistakes, and supporting one another with                                   

kindness and understanding.                                                                                                                           

From the bible, Paul reminds us in 1 Corinthians 12:14, “For the body                                                    

does not consist of one member but of many.” Each of us plays a                                                        

vital role, and together we make something truly strong and                                                     

beautiful. I look forward to seeing you at Parents Evening next week. 

Mrs Mowbray  

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                             

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

    
 

            

 

Week in pictures…  

 

Teaching a 

Knowledge 

rich 

curriculum 

Nursery: Waterplay 

 

 

  

 

 

Class 2: Science 

 

  

 

 

Class 3: History 

 

 

 

 

 

Class 4: Science –  

designing games 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 We are a church  

school…  

We are looking at truthfulness and 

seeing our decisions clearly 

 



 
 
 

           
 

 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Glazebury Governors 
Chair of Governors – Dave Beechey 
Head Teacher – Mrs K Mowbray 
Staff Governor – Mr S Sharma 
Parent Governor – Mrs A Wilcock 
Parent Governor – Mrs J Morgan 
Foundation Governors – Sara Makepeace-~Taylor, Stuart Roberts-Tighe, James Towey, Dave Clifton 
 
If you wish to contact them, you can do so via the school email address: 
glazeburyprimary@ldst.org.uk  
 

 

 

 

    

Learn, Love and Achieve with Jesus … 

 

LDST Promise …Serve 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Trust’s Prayer  
Heavenly Father, 

Let peace, friendship and love grow in our schools. 

Send the Holy Spirit to give excellence to our learning, 

love to our actions and joy to our worship. 

Guide us to help others, so that we may all 

Learn, Love and Achieve, 

Together with Jesus. 

Amen 

 

‘Peep into Glazebury History from Logbooks - We are in possession of our school logbooks that date 

back to July 8th 1873, before we were even in our school building in 1882. We thought we would 

share some of the accounts with you each week. 

.    

 

 

 

1906- 12th Oct- admitted a new girl from Astley who had never been to school before 

although she is over 7 years of age! 

1906-16th Oct-Another very wet day, school playground flooded-no play in the 

afternoon.                                                                                                                                      

1907-22nd March- four of Adamson’s children away with ringworm, a second attack! 
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MacMillan Coffee Event  

 

Thank you to all who donated cakes and came along 
to enjoy the cakes and raise money for this worthy 
cause.  We raised £313.26 which is fantastic. We had 
a lovely afternoon, and we have some amazing bakers 
amongst us, well done everyone and thank you once 
again for supporting this wonderful cause. 
 

 
 
Admissions to Reception Class 2026 
Please refer to the letter sent out earlier this week, if 
you require any further information, please speak to  
Mrs Holcroft. 
If your child was born between 1 September 2021 and 
31 August 2022, he/she is due to start reception class 
in September 2026.  
To apply for a Reception Class place for September 
2026, you will need to register your family’s details 
using the Citizen Portal and then complete an online 
application form.  
The on-line facility will be available from Monday 1 
September 2025 until midnight on Thursday 15 
January 2026.  
If you do not live in Warrington, you need to apply 
through the local authority you pay your council tax 
to. Please visit your home local authority website for 
information. 
 

 
 
We have been lucky enough to be gifted a 
family ticket (2 adults/2 children including 
parking) to attend this local Halloween 
event which is taking place this October 
2025 at Partridge Lakes Halloween, 
Culcheth. We will be selling raffle tickets 
for £1 a strip on the playground or purchase 
from the school office or alternatively you 
can purchase your tickets on ParentPay. 
 

Good Luck 
 

 
TRANSFER TO SECONDARY SCHOOL – 

SEPTEMBER 2026 

Parents/carers of children who have just 

made the transition into Year 6 in your 

school will need to apply for a secondary 

school place for their child for September 

2026 entry. The online application form will 

be available for parents/carers to apply 

from 1 September 2025 until midnight on 31 

October 2025.  

 

Parents Evening  
We hope to welcome you to parents evening on Tuesday 
7.10.25 or Wednesday 8.10.25 next week.  Make sure you 
have made your appointment via School Spider. 
 

 

School Photographs  
The school photographer is in school next 

Wednesday 8th October from 8:30am to 

take individual and sibling photographs. If 

you have a child that isn’t nursery/school 

age, and you would like them to be included 

with their sibling please come to school from 

8:30am to have their photograph taken. Any 

siblings that are in school we will arrange 

for them to have a photograph taken 

together during the day. 

 

Don’t forget your coat 

We are still having some children come to 

school without a coat. Please can you ensure 

that your child always has a coat with them 

during the winter months 

 

 

Staff Car Park -Reminder at school drop 

off and pick up times, the carpark is purely for staff 

and disabled parent/carers. If you need a carpark 

pass, please speak to the school office.  Thank you 

for your co-operation. 

 



 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Amari took on a fundraising challenge and walked 22 miles in September and raised over 

£400 all by herself which is amazing. We are all very proud of you Amari and what a 

fantastic fundraiser you are. Well done! 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Stikins Uniform Labels 

Order labels for your child’s uniform, 
quote the code detailed on this flyer 

7965 and Glazebury PTA will receive 

commission to be used to benefit our 
children. 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Follow us on Facebook      

https://www.facebook.com/share/1BEAFdiHYx/?mibextid=wwXIfr 

 

 
29th September – Uthra - Nursery 

30th September – Vincent – Year 5 

1st October – Victor - Nursery 
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Head Teacher Award 

 
Amari 

for showing kindness in play….sharing the big 

bikes. 

Alexander 

for being responsible and holding the door for 

all his class, how polite. 

Mila 

for being so responsible as an Ethos leader and 

helping with ideas for a new logo. 

Bertie 

for being so thoughtful asking “Are you having 

a good day?” I am proud of you. 

Ethan 

for kindness on the playground especially with 

his peers. 

Evie 

for being so polite always saying please and 

thank you and asking how she can help. 

I am proud of you. 

Annabel 

for being so helpful, asking for responsibility. 

I am proud of you. 

Lewis 

for being a wonderful role model showing 

responsibility in, work around school and 

interactions with peers. 

 

 
Personal Development Award 

 

 
Amarber 

for always trying his best and doing everything 

with a smile. Amarbers confidence and 

personality is really shining through. 

Koa 

for being a wonderfully helpful member of our 

class and always being on task. 

Mila 

for working hard in math to find missing 

numbers. 

Inez 

for being resilient, trying her best and listening 

well on the carpet. 

Sebastian 

for always listening and his readiness to learn. 

What a super start to year 3. 

Alex 

for his focus, engagement in learning and love of 

reading. 

Spencer 

for working hard and settling into a new class. 

Jaxx 

for his enthusiasm in taking on extra 

responsibilities now he is in year 6. 

 

 

 

Active Sport PE Star of the Week Awards 

 
 

 

 
Fynn – Year 3 

Spencer  
Year 5 

 
 

 

 
Jessica – Year 5 

 
Ruan – Year 3 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Spencer -  Year 5 
 

 
Gemima  
Year 6 

 

 



 
 
         

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 
Pupil Attendance Officers – Jaxx Yr 6 and George Yr 5. 

Whole school attendance so far, this academic year is 96.%. 
Glazebury School attendance target is 97%. 

Attendance for week starting Monday 29th September 2025 – 94.5 % 

Attendance in our classes 

Miss Carroll - Reception attendance 100% 

Mrs Tate - Year 1 attendance 89.2%  

Mrs Tate - Year 2 attendance 93.5% 

Mrs Goman- Year 3 attendance 91.5%  

Mrs Goman- Year 4 attendance 96.2% 

Mr Sharma - Year 5 attendance 100% Well done! 

Mr Sharma - Year 6 attendance 91.5%  

Golden Tickets 

Nursery – Alex, Amarber, Amari, Amelia G, Amelia H, Archie S, Ava, Bella, Bonnie, Elliot, 

Kiera, Laverna, Luca, Mabel, Navani, Penelope 

Reception – Koa, Eleanor, Alvey. 

Class 2 – Florence, Esmae, Clark, Inez, Sophia, Spencer. 

Class 3 – Alexander, Betty, Fynn, Genevieve, Guinevere, Harriet, Henry, Jayden, Rosie, 

Ruan, Sebastian, Sienna, Silver-Savannah. 

 Class 4 – George, Jessica, Lewis, Oliver G, Spencer, Thomas, Vincent, Violet, Xanthe. 
 

 


